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Hello Ms. Ramirez, 

In regards to case number: G-1 C15-2022-0011 & G-2 C15-2022-0012

I live across the street from this property. I attended the last hearing and spoke in opposition to this variance exception.
The variance was denied at that time. I am unable to attend tonight due to my son's baseball game. I would say the same
thing I did last time. I spoke to the builder and asked for them to build something smaller that fits in the small lot. He
said no, he was going to build his 1.2 million dollar three story white houses or he wouldn't make enough money. I have
lived here for over 20 years and moved to this neighborhood to enjoy space, light and nature not huge three story white
walls built on a tiny lot where he has to clear all the trees and cut out the mountain. 

I am asking that this builder be denied to increase the impervious cover from 5% to 40%. I would plead to the board
that this is wrong and the rules are in place to protect our lakes and he refused to compromise. 

Respectfully, 

Susan Van Nostrand
2706 Long Bow Trail
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